
From: Allan Erdman, WI

Subject: Electronic Fund Transfers

Comments:

I am firmly in favor of this proposal, most specifically option 2, i.e. 
"Institutions would be required to get a customer''s permission upfront to 
provide overdraft protection. Customers would have to choose to opt in before 
any fees could be assessed for an overdraft authorization."

Allan Erdman
WI


